PEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR

HCS-GAB

BUREAU OF EDUCATION

ALASKA DIVISION

SEATTLE, WASHINGTON

September 21, 1909.

Mr. A. N. Evans,

Ass't Supt. Northern District,

Nome, Alaska.

Dear Sir: -

I am sending to you these two vouchers in favor of Chas. Howland, which you recently sent in. If you will refer to my letter of July 22nd you will understand the situation. These vouchers are dated June 14th, and as you have retained the original voucher which covered both these items, I am not positive that the date of June 14, 1909, is correct. My remembrance of it was that this service was performed at a considerable earlier date, and my impression is that it was in 1908 instead of 1909.

This question of the date makes a material difference in the payment of the vouchers, so I would be greatly obliged if you will either return the original voucher, cancelled, and advise me if the date of June 14, 1909 is the proper one.

Very truly yours,

Supply Agent.

Enclosure.

COPY